
Newsletter
Important dates and notices

COVID 19 Case

As the letters on PING have informed you we have had our first case of Covid

19 in school. We continue to follow the guidance and ask that all parents keep to 

the social distancing outside when dropping and collecting their children as well. 

Please rest assured that if there is any doubt your child was not safe we would 

send them home. Thank you for your continued support. 

Uniform

As we have our windows open for ventilation in line with our Risk Assessment it 

can feel cold in and around school so please wear jumpers rather than tank 

tops, tights and remember coats to school as the weather changes. 

Behaviour Policy

This has now been updated and will be on our school website as from Monday.

Please read it and speak to your child/children about blowing raspberries and 

spitting. It has now moved up to very serious in our revised Behaviour policy and 

will result in loss of star. Thank you.

Meet our new Councils Children you have been voted in by class. Well done!

School Council

Year 1 – Dahlia Ganley and Matthew Chapman

Year 2 – Gracie Stones and Rueben Lewchenko – Pugh

Year 3 – Henry Peters and Gabrielle Ngu

Year 4 – Tara Fox and Corey Roberts

Year 5 - Lexxie Plimley and Leo Raponi

Yea 6 – Tate Winstanley and James Daniel

Eco Council Sports Council

Year 1 – Annabelle McFadden                     Year 1 – Isla Squires

Year 2 – Violet Doherty                                 Year 2 - Oliver Baxendale

Year 3 – Lucia Hillidge                                  Year 3 -Thomas Peake

Year 4 – Emma Trecarichi Year 4 - Joseph Frawley

Year 5 – Bella Salvador                                Year 5 - Abigail Cooper

Year 6 – Scarlett McIntyre                            Year 6 – Bethany Kidd

Rewards & Celebrations
This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                               Juniors 

Year 1 – Georgia Robinson           Year 4 – Jenson Holcroft

Year 2 – Joshua Peat                    Year 5 – Tawana Chikombe

Year 3 – Ryder Coleman               Year 6 – Freya Cope

Always Award Winner 

The class with the most children achieving their 

always award is our Year 2 Well done children! 

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week  Year 4 with 100%

SUPERCLASS – this week is Year 2

KS1 Handwriter of the week – Emmanuel Alex

KS2 Handwriters of the week – Archer Wilson

Well done children I am very happy with, and proud of you all!
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